 FRIENDS OF
ST.LUKE'S

Registered Charity 1022101

NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the FOSL newsletter!

Firstly, a big thank you to everyone that has helped us raise funds for our school, we are so
grateful! In the last school year you managed to raise over £4,000! Most of that went to Project
Playground and we also bought some books for the library.

As we know 2020 and 2021 have been difficult years for, well... everything really, but fund
raising has taken a huge hit. Nearly all of our best FOSL events were cancelled last school
year due to COVID-19. But, the good news is we can begin fundraising again in a Covid safe
environment. This means that the FOSL team are hard at work organising some great
fundraising events for the rest of this school year!

We believe that during these testing times our school needs our support more than ever to
enrich the lives and learning of the children. FOSL events raise much needed money for our
school, but also bring fun and normality into the children’s lives.

With this in mind, we are able to bring to the children some super and fun fundraising events.
The first of the fantastic events is the REINDEER RUN! We will be asking the children to get
sponsorship for a fun-run around the school playground wearing reindeer ears (supplied by
us) and there will be a medal for all who take part.

After the success of last year’s Virtual Panto, we are planning to have ALADDIN streamed to
the school this year and like last year, the children will receive a goody bag to enjoy while they
are watching.

In addition, FOSL'’s very own Christmas Shop, ‘ELFRIDGES’, will be making a return, and
the very popular MOVIE NIGHT will also be going ahead, alongside all the other fun events
organised by school.

Unfortunately, after much deliberation, the school and FOSL have decided not to hold a
Christmas Fair this year. As this event is so popular, we felt that there would not be enough
space to hold the event in a safe way. Hopefully, we will be able to hold a fantastic Summer
Fair next year!!

Funds raised from all these fabulous events will be going towards our new £15,000 target,
which will have a massive impact on Project Playground and other much needed items within
school.

FOSL are incredibly pleased to be donating £1,000 towards new library books and the children
will have an input into which books are purchased.

More information on all the above events will follow soon.

Thank you all so much and HAPPY FUNDRAISING EVERYONE!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/lowtonfosl/
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